
 

 

Friday 13th December 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are planning an epic toy swap next week on Wednesday 18th December. We hope it 

will give children (and parents!) the opportunity to have a bit of a clear out before the 

festive season, whilst helping a local charity shop to be well-stocked for Christmas 

shoppers. 

We are planning to give children the opportunity to donate any of their unused toys to 

the collection and make a swap for something new to take home. If children do not want 

to take something, they will not have to, with all unclaimed toys being donated to 

charity before Christmas. 

Children that would like to take part can bring in a toy, game or teddy that they no 

longer want and exchange it for a ticket in the morning. Later that day, there will be an 

opportunity to visit our toy stall and exchange their ticket for a different toy. At the 

end of the day. 

Any school-appropriate toys are fine to donate, but please do not send bags of jumbled 

bric-a-brac (incomplete jigsaws, broken toys etc.) 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mr Jones  

 


